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Call for participants: Study Visits in Finland
10/04/2022 - News from Europe Goes Local

EGL is looking for applicants for two study visits in Finland happening this May! The deadline to apply
is April 19 2022.

Youth Work in Schools
The study visit “Youth Work in Schools” will happen in Lahti from the 15th to 19th of May 2022. You
will learn how the role of youth workers is enriching the school environment, how youth workers are
engaging with the youth and also with teachers and the wider educational community.

Apply for this study visit here.

Municipal Work in Helsinki
The study visit “Municipal Work in Helsinki” will take place in Helsinki from the 16th to the 19th of
May. You will learn how the city of Helsinki organizes its municipal youth work, what the structures

http://trainings.salto-youth.net/9997


Europe Goes Local 2

are,
how administrative planning is done, how priorities are set, how the stakeholders are included, and
what evaluation system is in place.

Apply for this study visit here.
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